
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 5/30/2012 5:36:53 PM

sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); Halligan, Julie 
(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: L131 Pressure Restoration Filing

Sunil/Julie:

As a follow-up to the voicemail Shilpa left each of you this afternoon, I wanted to let you know 
that PG&E will file and serve our L131 Pressure Restoration request tomorrow, May 31. Since 
restored pressure of this line is needed for peak summer load, so we wanted to allow parties 
enough time to review before restoration is necessary. We will supplement our filing with 
CPSD’s letter of adequacy as soon as we have it.

In the meantime, please let me know if you have any questions about the documentation.

Thank you,
Redacted

SB GT&S 0484530
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